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Happy New Year to all our 

families 
Monday 15th January 2024 

Blue Monday is a day to acknowledge and address 

feelings of sadness. 

Connect: with friends, family, or to share your feelings and 

seek support. 

Practice Self-Care: engage in activities, such as exercise, 

meditation, or hobbies you enjoy. 

Acknowledge Emotions: it is okay to feel sad but try to 

identify and challenge negative thought patterns. 

Further support and advise can be found at:  

Samaritans  - offer free 24-hour support and advice for 

anyone feeling overwhelmed, down or unheard 

Mind - for free confidential advice and support, Mind 

provides 24/7 guidance. 

 

 

 

Owl 

Sit on your knees and raise your arms up 

in a V-shape and relax your wrists. Move 

your arms up and down slowly like an owl 

whilst breathing in and out. 

Create a wheel of coping skills 

It is important to teach children safe and 

appropriate ways to cope and express themselves. 

Creating a wheel of coping skills is a fun way to help 

them remember the skills that they possess and 

realise that they have a choice of which skill to use 

dependent on the situation. Coping skills could help 

your child to regulate their emotions if they are 

feeling sad, angry, worried, or scared.  

Instructions: - 

1) Take two paper plates and cut out a small 

triangle towards the middle of one plate.  

2) Spin the plate and write skills in each section of 

the second plate that is exposed in the section that 

was cut out e.g. take deep breaths, go for a walk, 

think of a positive memory, tear some tissue 

3) Insert a paper fastener so the plate can spin and 

reveal the skills.  

4) Decorate any way you like!  

 

We hope that you had a merry and blessed 

Christmas break with your loved ones and want 

to wish you happiness and good health for 

2024.   

The dark morning and evenings are slowly 

getting lighter and before we know it, we will 

be entering a new season with a spring in our 

step. 

Remember to be gentle with  

yourself over the coming weeks 

and to check in on loved ones. 

https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/our-work/public-engagement/mental-health-awareness-week
http://www.samaritans.org/
https://www.mind.org.uk/


  

 

 


